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Coming up next week 
 

Ways to support at home 

 
 

Enjoy the half term 
break! 

 
Reading x5 a week  

 
Mathletics task: 
Ordering Length 

How Long Is that? 
 
 
 

It has been a busy week in Jet finishing off some lovely learning we 
have done in class this term.  The children have written some amazing 
sequels to our class story ‘The Search For The Giant Arctic Jellyfish’ 
and it has been wonderful to see them drawing on their knowledge 
from other areas of the curriculum, such as Science and History, to 
help them.  In Maths we have been developing our knowledge of length 
and practically using rulers to measure items around the classroom 
accurately.  In Science we rounded our topic off on Animals and Living 
Things by going out into the playground and around the classroom to 
find items that are alive, dead or have never been alive. 

Key dates coming up: 

First day of Term 4  - Monday 24th February 

World Book Day – Thursday 6th March 

 


